
		
	
	

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

We are saddened by the tragic law enforcement shooting of a 
community member in the Newton Division area on Sunday, 

October 2, 2016, as we are saddened by the tragic shooting that 
took the life of a LA County Sherriff deputy in Lancaster, on 

Wednesday, October 5, 2016. We must work together to get the 
answers our community asks for and to hold those responsible for 

violence accountable so we do not lose another community 
member again. 

 
As a part of our call for increased communication, accountability 

and transparency, we are hosting a  
Town Hall meeting  

with community members, organizers for police accountability and 
Newton Division Police Captain and officers. We are committed to 

ending all shootings, increasing dialogue and finding solutions 
towards peace, justice and healing. 

 
Town Hall Meeting 

When: Thursday, October 13, 2016 
Time: 6:00 pm – 8:00 pm 

Where: Fred Roberts Park,  
4700 Honduras Street, Los Angeles, CA 

 

For more information, please call (213) 290-6638 or (323) 816-9651, or email at info@laurala.org	


